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PropertyCasualty360 covered Carlton Fields’ 2023 Class Action Survey in its article, “More

Companies Had Insurance Coverage for Class Action Lawsuits in 2022.” The article focuses on class

action settlements hitting a five-year low by a wide margin this past year, according to the survey.

Read the full article. Subscription may be required.
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